
Date - Monday 27th February 9am 
Place - Staffroom 

All positions become vacant; 
President  
Vice President  
Secretary  
Treasurer  
Fundraising coordinator  
Uniform coordinator  
Executive members ( minimum 3) 
Nomination forms will be at the front desk. 
Please return to either standing secretary 
Elise Scarlett or front desk.  

Forms must be returned by 12 noon Friday 
24th February. 

Memberships will be due. ($1.00) 

All parents and citizens of somerly primary, 
including siblings not yet attending school 
are welcome. 

Looking forward to another successful year. 

Hope to see you all there. 


